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TEST STATUS – DELAY 
 

Notification Date: February 1, 2023 
Effective Date: February 1, 2023 

 

TERT Promoter Mutations, Next-Generation Sequencing, 
Tumor 

 
Test ID: TERTT 
 
 
Explanation:  
Effective February 1, 2023, testing for New York clients for TERT Promoter Mutations, Next-Generation 
Sequencing, Tumor (TERTT) will be delayed, pending approval from the New York State Department of 
Health.  Due to a test versioning update resulting in minor reagent and/or gene region of interest changes, New 
York State Department of Health must provide continued approval to perform this laboratory testing on New 
York State patients.   

 
There is no alternative testing available.  At your preference, New York state cases can be held until further 
notification is received from New York State Department of Health, or cases can be cancelled, and materials 
will be returned. 
 
An update will be provided following the review of this submission by New York Department of Health. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Questions 
Contact Michelle Raths, Laboratory Resource Coordinator at 800-533-1710.  


